#11

Daly, Julia Rutherford

From: Penny Hadfield <pveronicahadfield@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2017 10:31 AM

To: pveronicahadfield@gmail.com

Subject: Behavior Wellness Do not cut the number of beds!!

Please do not cut the number of Beds:

Re: The Behavior Wellness (mental health department) is proposing to decrease the IMD beds from 47 to 28 and
the number of acute psychiatric hospital beds we contract for in other communities (e.g. Vista del Mar in Ventura)

from 7 to 5.

Penny Hadfield
Don Cobb



